
29/05/2020 

MS Anna M Monticelli 
11 Ebor RD 
Palm Beach NSW 2108 
a.m.monticelli@me.com 

RE: DA2020/0442 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

The Whale beach/Palm beach area should not be turned into Miami -
already there are houses that seem to surpass 'the beach house look' and 
monsters are built. It does destroy the area and the residents who live here don't want these 
monster developments that ruin the beachfront and the area. There is no need for this -
residents who pay rates and live here should have a say.
thank you. 
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